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EXECUTIVE
20 OCTOBER 2014
PRESENT

Leader of the Council (Councillor S. Anstee) (in the Chair),

Executive Member for Adult Social Services and Community Wellbeing (Councillor
M. Young),

Executive Member for Communities and Partnerships (Councillor J. Lamb),
Executive Member for Economic Growth and Planning (Councillor M. Hyman),
Executive Member for Environment and Operations (Councillor John Reilly),
Executive Member for Finance (Councillor Patrick Myers).

Also present: Councillors Acton, Adshead, Baugh, Bowker, Brotherton, Bruer-
Morris, Candish, Cordingley, Coupe, Freeman, Fishwick, Hynes, Lloyd, Mitchell,
Procter, Rigby, Ross, Sharp, A. Western and Mrs. Young.

In attendance:

Chief Executive (Ms.T. Grant),

Corporate Director, Children, Families and Wellbeing (Ms. D. Brownlee),
Corporate Director, Economic Growth and Prosperity (Mrs. H. Jones),
Corporate Director, Transformation and Resources (Mrs. W. Marston),
Director of Finance (Mr. |. Duncan),

Director of Legal & Democratic Services (Ms. J. Le Fevre),

Director of Human Resources (Ms. J. Hyde),

Marketing and Communications Team Leader (Ms. K. Dooley),

Senior Democratic Services Officer (Mr. J.M.J. Maloney).

APOLOGIES

Apologies for absence were received from Councillors M. Cornes and A. Williams
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

No declarations were made by Executive Members.

EXECUTIVE'S DRAFT REVENUE BUDGET PROPOSALS 2015/16

The Executive Member for Finance and Director of Finance submitted a report
setting out details of the Executive’s draft revenue budget proposals for 2015/16,
for consultation purposes and referral to the Scrutiny Committee. An opportunity
was provided for Members to raise questions and issues in relation to the draft
proposals.

RESOLVED -
(1)  That the proposals in the draft revenue budget for 2015/16 be agreed for

the purposes of consultation and referred to the Scrutiny Committee for
their consideration.



(2)  That it be noted that the draft proposals are subject to various consultation
exercises and impact assessments, movements in core funding, specific
grants, costing and robustness assessments.

The meeting commenced at 6.30 pm and finished at 7.13 pm



